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The DEPARTMENT OF TRADE AND INUSTRY (DTI) - EXPORT MARKETING 
BUREAU (EMB) would like to inform the public, particularly the sectors concerned, 
that the Philippine Halal Export Development and Promotion Board has signed and 
approved the Board Resolution for the Moratorium on the Implementation of Sections 
11.6 and 13 (b) of the Implementing Rules and Regulation (IRR) of Republic Act (R.A.) 
No. 10817. 
 
The moratorium in Section 11.6 shall be extended until 31 December 2021 and 
Section 13 (b) IRR until 30 June 2022. 
 

1. Only products certified Halal by an internationally accredited and/or recognized 
Philippine HCB shall be granted exit by the Bureau of Customs (BoC), provided 
that the HCB has already submitted application with complete general 
requirements for accreditation with the Philippine Accreditation Bureau (PAB) 
prior to the shipping out of the Halal certified products. The HCB is hereby 
directed to submit accreditation and /or recognition document granted by the 
country of destination to the Halal Secretariat. 

 
2. The HCB must adhere to the accreditation requirement/process of PAB; thus, 

the PAB is required to provide monthly status report/s to determine compliance 
of the HCB. Report/s must be submitted to the Halal Secretariat at the end of 
each month starting on 30 November 2020 until 30 June 2022. 

 
3. If after six (6) months, from the receipt of the notice of delinquencies from PAB, 

the applicant HCB does not make (corrective/appropriate) action with regard its 
application, this moratorium will no longer be applied to the products, processes 
and services they certified as Halal. 

 
The Implementing Rules and Regulation (IRR) of Republic Act (R.A.) No. 10817 can 
be viewed and downloaded at the DTI-EMB website, 
www.tradelinephilippines.dti.gov.ph, through this link: https://tinyurl.com/24xaafv8.  
 
Should you have any clarifications, you may reach our office through our telephone 
number at (02) +8465.3300 or via email at embhalal@dti.gov.ph. 
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